
CHILL 
engineers 
planners 
economists 
scientists 

18 November 1976 

040.73 

City of Grand Junction and 
the Valley Wide Sewer 
Committee 

n0 North 5th Street 
Grand Junntion CO 81501 

AetenLion 	Mr. Duane R. Jensen, P.C. 
rity Engineer - Utilities 

Gentlemen: 

Reviewing our proposal/qualification records on your sewerage 
project, we note that an official notificatio of the Zelection 
Committee's choice of an eraineer for this project has not 
been received. 

we do have the understanding, however, that the City of 
Grand Junction and the Valley Wide Sewer Committee have 
conductea and successfully consumated conttactural negotiations 
fnr the completion of 'his work. It is also our understanding 
that these negotiations were with the firm of Henningson, 
Uurham and Picharanon, Inc. 

Our interest in your project and the growth on the western 
slope is of great interest to our firm. We were pleased 
that our firm was considered as a short list choice for your 
project, and while we were not selected, we hope that in the 
future our firm may be of some engineerine assistance or 
eervice. 

Vf.try " yours, 

4.;Ze 
Kenneth D. Bielman 
Manager 
Rocky Mountain Regional Office 

mr 
cc: James E. Patterson 
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